
 

 

 

 
December 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We were excited to find out that a stage adaptation of our current class novel, The Boy at the Back of 
the Class, is coming to the Theatre Royal in May. We would like to take the Year 4 children to watch 
this production. We will visit on Wednesday 1st May and attend the 10.30am performance. 

Please note that this trip is optional; pupils that don’t attend the visit will remain in school. There will 
be a charge of £12 per pupil to cover the cost of the theatre ticket and the metro. This cost will apply 
to all pupils, there will be no subsidies available for this trip. 

In order to secure our tickets, we need to know by 20.12.23 if you would like your child to attend the 
trip.  

Please complete the form https://forms.office.com/e/s8z1spKiDA indicating if you do / do not wish 
for your child to attend this trip.  

Further information regarding the visit will be given nearer the time. 

Kind regards. 

Mrs Graham Mr Morrow 
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